Dear melisa1017,

November 17, 2016

I just wanted to say "thanks" for taking time out of your day to upload my blog to the Internet. Under normal circumstances, this is something I'd do on my own, but circumstances in here are far beyond anything even remotely considered "normal." Not only that, the Internet is a 4-letter word, deemed by the prison as far more dangerous then any weapon ever manufactured by an inmate, so, needless to say, posting my own entries is something that's far beyond my ability to do at the moment.

That being said, thanks again for your help, and I sincerely hope that you enjoy your Thanksgiving. While Thanksgivings in prison aren't exactly what I'd call "enjoyable," thanks to the help from you and the other posters, I'll definitely have something extra to be thankful for this year, my ability to share my thoughts and ideas with anyone in the free world interested in reading what I've got to say. And who knows, maybe, just maybe, someone will decide to follow up one of my posts with an actual letter, the first step in forming a friendship with someone beyond these prison walls, which is, at least in my case, the main reason for posting to the Internet in the first place.

Incidentally, did you happen to catch the remake of the Rocky Horror Picture Show? And if so, what did you think? Did you like it? Would you watch it again?

Shawn L. Perrot CDCR# V-42461 MCSP Cell# C-13-229L P.O. Box 409060 Ione, CA. 95640